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Jane Tucker

From: John Macholc

Sent: 08 November 2012 09:59

To: Jane Tucker

Subject: FW: Ribble Valley - 3/2012/0785 - Clitheroe Hospital Chatburn Road

From: RD PG Planning Contributions [maiito:Planning.Contributions@lancashire.gov.uk]
Sent: 08 November 2012 08:54

To: John Macholc

Subject: Ribble Valley - 3/2012/0785 - Clitheroe Hospital Chatburn Road

Good morning,

Just letting you know that the application above (Ribble Valley - 3/2012/0785 - Clitheroe
Hospital Chatburn Road) has received no contributions from Education, Children and
Young People, Adult and Community Services and Environment.

There may be a request for a contribution towards sustainable transport measures in
relation to this proposal. However, the level of such a contribution has not been
determined.

Many Thanks

Planning Contributions Team
Lancashire County Council
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Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email
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